
May 26, 2021 

 

 

RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 

Attn: Ms. Jennifer Goad 

 

Dear Ms. Goad, 

 

I have lived in Vancouver for the past 25 years coming from Hong Kong originally and I have 
never seen more beautiful nature than in the Fraser Valley.  I was introduced to this project by a 
friend and when I heard that the city of Chilliwack could be the destination of a potential ski 
resort and tourist gondolas, it confirmed to me why the lower mainland is most beautiful and 
scenic area in the world.  I don’t have children but love going to Chilliwack to enjoy the hiking 
and nature all around.  I love to ski and being a little over 1 hr from Richmond, BC, I now could 
have a ski resort to enjoy during the winter months.  I am excited and hope you and your team at 
the Provincial government will choose to approve the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort project as this 
would be something I would most definitely use all year round. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Michele Lee 

Richmond, BC 

 


